From: Hasan Hameed
Sent: 12 October 2017 17:32
To:
Cc:
Subject: Application for Lightwell

I hope that you are well.

As we have discussed with you previously, we are planning to construct a modest
lightwell in the front garden of 53 Platts Lane. This is in order to gain some natural
daylight in the family room on the lower ground floor.

We wanted to share our plans with you that have been drawn up by our architect,
Robert O'Hara, so that you could envisage what it might look like. It has been closely

based on the lightwell that has been built at 45 Platts Lane.

Please do let us know if you have any comments or questions and we will be happy
to discuss with you.

The plans have been submitted to Camden Planning and | believe they will begin a
consultation process with local residents soon. Our engineer will be submitting the
required Screening and Scoping stages as well, and all the proper channels with
regards to this application are being followed.

Look forward to catching up with you both soon.

Regards,

Hasan



